Emailed Updates

News Release Date
03-04-2024

The base product that runs the Village of Sleepy Hollow website has been upgraded by our
provider, Municode. Unfortunately, our email list was not transferred with the upgrade. In order
to receive emailed updates, you will need to re-subscribe by going to:

https://www.sleepyhollowil.org/portal

You will need to create an "account" so that if we add different types of email notifications, you
will be able to choose which lists you desire to be on. We apologize for this inconvenience;
however, it is out of our control. Thank you for understanding.


http://www.sleepyhollowil.org/community/page/emailed-updates
https://www.sleepyhollowil.org/portal

